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Affiliation/Position Wildlife Research Center/M1 
Name Momoko Oka 
 

1. Country/location of visit   
Indonesia Bogor, Ujung Kulon 

2. Research project 
The 6th International Workshop 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2017. 10. 15 – 2017. 10. 22 (8days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
Bogor Agricultural University 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 
Schedule 
10/15 Fly to CGK, Transportation by bus 
10/16 Workshop at Bogor Agricultural University, Poster session 
10/17 Workshop at Bogor Agricultural University 
10/18 Transportation by bus and boat to Peucang island 
10/19 Wildlife trekking 
10/20 Wildlife trekking, Visit Javan Rhino Center 
10/21 Back to Jakarta, Fly from CGK 
10/22 Back to Japan 
 
It was my first time to participate in workshops held overseas, and there were many new things to learn, not only 
research, but also overseas attention and belongings. Also, since my field study was not done in my research, the field 
trekking was fresh as well. 
In the latter accommodation area, there was no mobile signal and hot water. It was the first time to go to such a place 
for me. I was unfamiliar, but on the last day I got used to it. The number of people who lost physical condition increased 
day by day and I felt the importance of sanitation management again. After all it was supposed to come out on the way 
due to poor physical fitness, but I think that I could have finished workshops and excursions in Indonesia without any 
other major accidents. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fig.1 The entrance of the seminar room of Bogor University      Fig.2 The huge Strangler fig 
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Fig.3 Deer seen during the Wildlife trekking            Fig.4 Summarizing the studytour on the last day 

6. Others 

During my business trip, I was indebted to so many people. I would like to thank to all of the accompanying 

people including Professor Takakazu Yumoto of the Primate Research Institute of Kyoto University, Professor 

Shiro Konoshima of the Wildlife Research Center. 
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